
Lancaster 

Ref: KHS/JJ 

22nd March 1995 

Dr Newsome 
Consultant Haematologist 
Blackburn Royal Infirmary 
Bolton Road 
Blackburn BB2 3LR 

Dear Dr Newsome 

Be: HCV Lookback Programme 

We have now almost completed the data collection for the above study at our 
end. 

We were informed by the Clinical Director from the Northern Zone that the 
documentation (letters and proformas) for patient follow-up process will be 
produced centrally by the Department of Health. These are to be used in the 
next phase of the process, that is the trawl of the hospital records to 
identify at risk recipients. 

We were also informed that the necessary proformas will be available by the 
early part of April 1995. 

I would like to arrange a meeting with Consultant Haematologist one evening 
in Lancaster Blood Centre to discuss the way forward for this follow-up study. 
Please indicate your available dates on the list provided and return to me at 
your earliest convenience. I will then arrange a date suitable for the 
majority of Consultants on the list, if not all, to attend this meeting. 

I will choose a date which can be attended by at least one Haematologist from 
each hospital. 

Thank you for your help. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr K H Shwe 
Consultant Haematologist 

cc Dr Lee 
Dr Makar 

NHBT0074973_0001 



Lancaster 

Ref: KHS/JJ 

22nd March 1995 

Dr N G Flanagan 
Consultant Haematologist 
Victoria Hospital 
Whinney Heys Road 
Blackpool FY3 8NR 

Dear Dr Flanagan 

Re: HCV Lookback Prograue 

We have now almost completed the data collection for the above study at our 
end. 

We were informed by the Clinical Director from the Northern Zone that the 
documentation (letters and proformas) for patient follow-up process will be 
produced centrally by the Department of Health. These are to be used in the 
next phase of the process, that is the trawl of the hospital records to 
identify at risk recipients. 

We were also informed that the necessary proformas will be available by the 
early part of April 1995. 

I would like to arrange a meeting with Consultant Haematologist one evening 
in Lancaster Blood Centre to discuss the way forward for this follow-up study. 
Please indicate your available dates on the list provided and return to me at 
your earliest convenience. I will then arrange a date suitable for the 
majority of Consultants on the list, if not all, to attend this meeting. 

I will choose a date which can be attended by at least one Haematologist from 
each hospital. 

Thank you for your help. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr K H Shwe 
Consultant Haematologist 

cc Dr Lee 
Dr Makar 

N H BT0074973_0002 



Lancaster 

Ref: KHS/JJ 

22nd March 1995 

Dr P J Kelsey 
Consultant Haematologist 
Victoria Hospital 
Whinney Heys Road 
Blackpool FY3 8NR 

Dear Dr Kelsey 

Re: HCV Lookback Programme 

We have now almost completed the data collection for the above study at our 
end. 

We were informed by the Clinical Director from the Northern Zone that the 
documentation (letters and proformas) for patient follow-up process will be 
produced centrally by the Department of Health. These are to be used in the 
next phase of the process, that is the trawl of the hospital records to 
identify at risk recipients. 

We were also informed that the necessary proformas will be available by the 
early part of April 1995. 

I would like to arrange a meeting with Consultant Haematologist one evening 
in Lancaster Blood Centre to discuss the way forward for this follow-up study. 
Please indicate your available dates on the list provided and return to me at 
your earliest convenience. I will then arrange a date suitable for the 
majority of Consultants on the list, if not all, to attend this meeting. 

I will choose a date which can be attended by at least one Haematologist from 
each hospital. 

Thank you for your help. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr K H Shwe 
Consultant Haematologist 

cc Dr Lee 
Dr Makar 

NHBT0074973_0003 



Lancaster 

Ref: KHS/JJ 

22nd March 1995 

Dr J R Kendra 
Consultant Haematologist 
Burnley General Hospital 
Casterton Avenue 
Burnley BB10 2PQ 

Dear Dr Kendra 

Re: HCV Lookback Prograaae 

We have now almost completed the data collection for the above study at our 
end. 

We were informed by the Clinical Director from the Northern Zone that the 
documentation (letters and proformas) for patient follow-up process will be 
produced centrally by the Department of Health. These are to be used in the 
next phase of the process, that is the trawl of the hospital records to 
identify at risk recipients. 

We were also informed that the necessary proformas will be available by the 
early part of April 1995. 

I would like to arrange a meeting with Consultant Haematologist one evening 
in Lancaster Blood Centre to discuss the way forward for this follow-up study. 
Please indicate your available dates on the list provided and return to me at 
your earliest convenience. I will then arrange a date suitable for the 
majority of Consultants on the list, if not all, to attend this meeting. 

I will choose a date which can be attended by at least one Haematologist from 
each hospital. 

Thank you for your help. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr K H Shwe 
Consultant Haematologist 

cc Dr Lee 
Dr Makar 

N H BT0074973_0004 



Lancaster 

Ref: KHS/JJ 

22nd March 1995 

Dr D G Gorst 
Consultant Haematologist 
Royal Lancaster Infirmary 
Ashton Road 
Lancaster LA1 4RP 

Dear Dr Gorst 

Re: HCV Lookback Programme 

We have now almost completed the data collection for the above study at our 
end. 

We were informed by the Clinical Director from the Northern Zone that the 
documentation (letters and proformas) for patient follow-up process will be 
produced centrally by the Department of Health. These are to be used in the 
next phase of the process, that is the trawl of the hospital records to 
identify at risk recipients. 

We were also informed that the necessary proformas will be available by the 
early part of April 1995. 

I would like to arrange a meeting with Consultant Haematologist one evening 
in Lancaster Blood Centre to discuss the way forward for this follow-up study. 
Please indicate your available dates on the list provided and return to me at 
your earliest convenience. I will then arrange a date suitable for the 
majority of Consultants on the list, if not all, to attend this meeting. 

I will choose a date which can be attended by at least one Haematologist from 
each hospital. 

Thank you for your help. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr K H Shwe 
Consultant Haematologist 

cc Dr Lee 
Dr Makar 

N H BT0074973_0005 



Lancaster 

Ref: KHS/JJ 

22nd March 1995 

Dr C L Kozlowski 
Consultant Haematologist 
Royal Lancaster Infirmary 
Ashton Road 
Lancaster LA1 4RP 

Dear Tina 

Re: HCV Lookback Prograue 

We have now almost completed the data collection for the above study at our 
end. 

We were informed by the Clinical Director from the Northern Zone that the 
documentation (letters and proformas) for patient follow-up process will be 
produced centrally by the Department of Health. These are to be used in the 
next phase of the process, that is the trawl of the hospital records to 
identify at risk recipients. 

We were also informed that the necessary proformas will be available by the 
early part of April 1995. 

I would like to arrange a meeting with Consultant Haematologist one evening 
in Lancaster Blood Centre to discuss the way forward for this follow-up study. 
Please indicate your available dates on the list provided and return to me at 
your earliest convenience. I will then arrange a date suitable for the 
majority of Consultants on the list, if not all, to attend this meeting. 

I will choose a date which can be attended by at least one Haematologist from 
each hospital. 

Thank you for your help. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr K H Shwe 
Consultant Haematologist 

cc Dr Lee 
Dr Makar 

N H BT0074973_0006 



Lancaster 

Ref: KHS/JJ 

22nd March 1995 

Dr T A Flaherty 
Consultant Haematologist 
Royal Preston Hospital 
Sharoe Green Lane North 
Preston PR2 4BR 

Dear Dr Flaherty 

Re: HCV Lookback Programme 

We have now almost completed the data collection for the above study at our 
end. 

We were informed by the Clinical Director from the Northern Zone that the 
documentation (letters and proformas) for patient follow-up process will be 
produced centrally by the Department of Health. These are to be used in the 
next phase of the process, that is the trawl of the hospital records to 
identify at risk recipients. 

We were also informed that the necessary proformas will be available by the 
early part of April 1995. 

1 would like to arrange a meeting with Consultant Haematologist one evening 
in Lancaster Blood Centre to discuss the way forward for this follow-up study. 
Please indicate your available dates on the list provided and return to me at 
your earliest convenience. I will then arrange a date suitable for the 
majority of Consultants on the list, if not all, to attend this meeting. 

I will choose a date which can be attended by at least one Haematologist from 
each hospital. 

Thank you for your help. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr K H Shwe 
Consultant Haematologist 

cc Dr Lee 
Dr Makar 

NHBT0074973_0007 



Lancaster 

Ref: KHS/JJ 

22nd March 1995 

Dr F P Rugman 
Consultant Haematologist 
Royal Preston Hospital 
Sharoe Green Lane North 
Preston PR2 4BR 

Dear Dr Rugman 

Re: HCV Lookback Programme 

We have now almost completed the data collection for the above study at our 
end. 

We were informed by the Clinical Director from the Northern Zone that the 
documentation (letters and proformas) for patient follow-up process will be 
produced centrally by the Department of Health. These are to be used in the 
next phase of the process, that is the trawl of the hospital records to 
identify at risk recipients. 

We were also informed that the necessary proformas will be available by the 
early part of April 1995. 

I would like to arrange a meeting with Consultant Haematologist one evening 
in Lancaster Blood Centre to discuss the way forward for this follow-up study. 
Please indicate your available dates on the list provided and return to me at 
your earliest convenience. I will then arrange a date suitable for the 
majority of Consultants on the list, if not all, to attend this meeting. 

I will choose a date which can be attended by at least one Haematologist from 
each hospital. 

Thank you for your help. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr K H Shwe 
Consultant Haematologist 

cc Dr Lee 
Dr Makar 

N H BT0074973_0008 



Lancaster 

Ref: KHS/JJ 

22nd March 1995 

Dr A Macheta 
Consultant Haematologist 
Furness General Hospital 
Dalton Lane 
Barrow in Furness LA14 4LF 

Dear Dr Macheta 

Re: HCV Lookback Programme 

We have now almost completed the data collection for the above study at our 
end. 

We were informed by the Clinical Director from the Northern Zone that the 
documentation (letters and proformas) for patient follow-up process will be 
produced centrally by the Department of Health. These are to be used in the 
next phase of the process, that is the trawl of the hospital records to 
identify at risk recipients. 

We were also informed that the necessary proformas will be available by the 
early part of April 1995. 

I would like to arrange a meeting with Consultant Haematologist one evening 
in Lancaster Blood Centre to discuss the way forward for this follow-up study. 
Please indicate your available dates on the list provided and return to me at 
your earliest convenience. I will then arrange a date suitable for the 
majority of Consultants on the list, if not all, to attend this meeting. 

I will choose a date which can be attended by at least one Haematologist from 
each hospital. 

Thank you for your help. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr K H Shwe 
Consultant Haematologist 

cc Dr Lee 
Dr Makar 

N H BT0074973_0009 


